
December 24 
19 3 5

Dear Mr. Gardner,

Thank you for your kind letter of the 
2Utn December. I very much appreciate your 
courtesy in sending me the membership pass 
entitling me to the privileges of the M.A.A.A. 
for a month, and I shall hope to avail myself 
of the facilities of the Club.

It was a pleasure to meet the members 
of the Association this month.

Yours sincerely,

ÏÏ. McG. Gardner, Es q., 
Tramways Building,
159 Craig 3t. Best, 
Montreal, Que.


